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Dear Legislators

We are against the Cap and Trade legislation you are proposing. 

Oregonians do not want or need increased fuel costs especially us retired citizens that are on a fixed income.
How are we supposed to pay for increases, do we get additional income from this?

please reject this fail policy.  Leave our utility bills alone.

This bill will do nothing to eliminate or improve our life or help with climate change.  This is nothing more than
a back door tax increase on the states poorest people.

We oppose this bill just as we opposed the previously failed bill.

Regards
Dana Bowers,  Marie Bowers
Medford, Oregon


